

222 South 9th Street Minneapolis, MN 55402

Phone: 860.932.3086

E-mail: rodney.galton@ecosrenewable.com

February 24, 2022

Melanie A. Bachman Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Petition NO. 1220 – Storage Structure

Dear Melanie,

I am writing to request that the Connecticut Siting Council (CSC) allow as part of the D&M plan, the installation of a permanent storage shed (not larger than 16-feet by 24-feet) within the limits of the approved solar facility located at 1219 Voluntown Road. Windham LLC ("Windham") has started the construction of the solar project located at 1219 Voluntown Road and has completed the solar projects located at 1240 Voluntown Road and have concluded that a storage shed would be useful to aid in the maintenance of the multiple solar facilities.

Windham has engaged Eversource to determine the ideal location in which to receive a power service for the structure. The structure will be located in the northeast corner and interior of the fence line. The proposed location will allow for the structure to be screened by the existing vegetation along Voluntown Road as well as the fence. A site plan has been attached to further describe the location as recommended by Eversource.

The shed will aid Windham to maintain the multiple projects in this area by providing a central location for storage of needed equipment. Thank you in advance for considering this request.

Thank you,

Rollney A. Galton

CC: Mario Tristany Jr, Griswold Town Planner

Dana Bennett, Griswold First Selectman

